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3rd November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

GCSE Maths Resources on Padlet.com 
 
Some of the feedback we have received from parents is that they feel powerless to support their child at 
home and are not sure how the Maths is taught at School.   In addition, students have shared their 
frustration that the work they had access to in Year 10, for example, disappeared in Year 11.  To that 
end, we have compiled a “Padlet”; an online sharing platform, for both GCSE Foundation and GCSE 
Higher Maths.  The links to these are shared in the poster that was sent along with this letter. 
 
Here you will find the Maths specification, links to other helpful websites, homework, revision by topic, 
lessons and worksheets for every topic, neatly packed according to our scheme of work and linked to 
their Personalised Learning Checklist. In addition, there is a section on “Preparing for Exams”, with links 
to revision material, problem solving, video links, past papers and predicted papers. 
 
We are hopeful that you and your child will find this helpful and look forward to your feedback at Parents 
Evening. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
Mrs J Murray 
Curriculum Leader for Maths 
jmurray@buckinghamschool.org    
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